JAMES F. SWOYER
ATTORNEY AT LAW

OSKALOOSA, KANSAS

yanuary 11, 1945

Dr. Porrest C, Allen
University of Kansas
Lewrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

I have your letter of January 4 concerning
Becker's bill for a Recreation Commission.

I shall be glad to discuss the bill with you
as soon as it is introduced and will gladly look after
it for Richard if and when it reaches the woenate.

Richard's daughter has been very ill, and he
hes not yet been in attendance this Sessicn.

Let me know a short while before just when you
would like to go over the bill with me, and I will budget
my time accordingly.

Sincerely yours,

JFS/vr



